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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1774 would require the Oklahoma Department of Tourism and Recreation (OTRD) 

Commission to be subject to audits by the State Purchasing Director of the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services (OMES), as well as prohibits the use of purchasing 

exemptions for the use of leasing and contracting for state-owned restaurants in State Parks. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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